
Good Afternoon Cunard Families! 

                     Well we can't thank you all enough for the conversations you had with your children 
around the new cell phone policy! We had an exceptional two days! A HUGE shout out to all of our 
students who were incredibly respectful of the policy and engaged in some great conversations 
because they had some great ideas about additions to the classrooms to support the policy! Thank 
you everyone for a great return to school! 

Just a reminder picture day is next Wednesday September 11th and we are still looking for anyone 
interested in becoming a lunch monitor here at school. It is a paid position by HRCE so if you are 
available 1 hour a day from 11:10-12:10, we have great students here to be with! 

We also want to thank you for your patience this week around bussing. Unfortunately, we do not 
have anything to so with scheduling or placement on busses so if you have any concerns or 
questions, please reach out to HRCE Transportation found at www.hrce.ca! 

Have a great weekend! 

Cunard Admin 

http://www.hrce.ca/

